By: Julie Conroy

There was a very excited group of hikers and exercise people helping Heinz celebrate his birthday at the Centre last Tuesday. Heinz Rusche is our fitness instructor and hiking group leader. Judging by the enthusiastic crowd everyone appreciates the effort he puts into everything he does. Happy Birthday Heinz! Heinz is the fittest 70-year-old we know.

There was a meeting of the Space Design Committee last week. It was decided to hold a "Vision For Our Future Centre" information meeting on October 11, at 10 a.m., to gather ideas on the planned expansion. Anyone who has attended a function at the Centre knows that we are bursting at the seams and limited to the programs we can offer. Luckily we are able to rent the community hall for large functions and that will continue, even with an expanded Centre.

We need your ideas and suggestions, so please look at the poster and sign the sheet if you are able to attend. If you would like a copy of the conceptual design to enable you to add any ideas or thoughts, please ask for a copy from the front desk. We will overlay the architect's conceptual drawing with tracing paper and add your ideas to see if any are feasible.



Copper County will be serving a complementary lunch and making a presentation on Tuesday, October 4 at 10 a.m. This is to promote their selection of meals suitable for seniors or people who are unable to cook or shop for themselves. It's always handy to have something in the freezer ready for the unexpected guest or meal.

The Fall Fashion show is planned for Tuesday, October 18 at 2 p.m. The

Copper County will be erving a complementry lunch and making presentation on Tuesay, October 4 at 10 a.m. his is to promote their ensembles. The fashion show is always a great afternoon.

The Rama trip was on September 21 and the 50/50 was won by Claire Landry. Celebrating a birthday was Jean Sykes, and in the lucky seats were Pauline Barlow, Stephanie Westaway and Dymphna Clarke. The next Rama trip will be Wednesday,

October 26.

Ruth Burke and Roberta Thompson had the only mooners at the Bid Euchre game last Thursday.

The Acton Fall Fair had lots of representation from the Acton Seniors Centre. Betty Lockerby told me she won three firsts, three seconds, and three thirds in the Antique class. I understand that Dorothy Rognvaldson had the top number of prizes in a variety of categories, Marie Richardson was second in paper tole, and Dee Clarke second in pen and ink. I understand that Mae Milton, and Fran Morris were also winners. Many of our members belong to

the Leather Town Lassies (Red Hats) and their colourful float won first prize. Congratulations everyone who helped make the fair successful. Even Mother Nature co operated this year. Forty one members and friends went to Mohawk to enjoy the buffet dinner and races. We are now planning the next trip which will be Dinner Theatre at Mohawk on Friday, November 4. The play will be a British comedy Sinners.

The weekly 50/50 winner was Marie Richardson. She was busy playing Bingo when her name was announced. She was happy to win \$146.



#### The Regional N

### Municipality of Halton

www.halton.ca

#### Halton Hills

## Thanksgiving Household Waste Collection Notice

**Please Note Collection Day Changes** 



Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, household waste collection services the week of October 10 will take place the day after your regular collection day.

Please place your waste at the curb by 7 a.m. on your scheduled holiday collection day.

Please check your 2011 Waste Management Guide and Collection Calendar for your collection area details, or visit **www.halton.ca/waste** to use our "Search by Address" tool.

#### **Halton Waste Management Site**

will be closed Monday, October 10, 2011

**Regular Operating Hours** 

Open Monday to Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

5400 Regional Road 25, Milton

For a full list of HWMS fees, visit www.halton.ca/waste or contact Halton Region.

#### Stay connected!

Follow us on Twitter @haltonrecycles or read our blog at www.haltonrecycles.ca







Halton Waste Management Calendar

# ART CONTEST

Halton Region is looking for the next generation of artists to provide artwork for the covers of our 2012 Waste Management Guide & Collection Calendar!

- Students from kindergarten to grade 8, who live or attend school in Burlington, Halton Hills, Milton, Oakville, can enter. Previous contest winners are ineligible to enter.
- The artwork theme is **You are the difference reduce, reuse, recycle**.

  Artwork must feature a Blue Box and GreenCart, and should showcase a positive environment.
- Be as creative, expressive, bold and colourful as you'd like. You can use chalk, charcoal, collage, crayon, marker, paint, and pencil.
- For artwork dimensions, contest guidelines and the downloadable Entry Form, visit www.halton.ca/artcontest.

## Contest closes

Friday, October 14 at 4:30 p.m.



All entries will be available for viewing at the Halton Regional Centre during Waste Reduction Week (October 17 to 23, 2011). The winning artwork, one per local municipality, will appear on the covers of the 2012 Waste Management Guide & Collection Calendar distributed to single-family houses. Winners will receive a prize package and have their picture sent to local newspapers.